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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 
We’re so glad that you are able to be here and worship with us today. 

If you are visiting with us today, we want to invite you to complete a 
“Connection Card” to let us know a little bit about what brought you here. 
You can find these cards in the back of the pews in the auditorium or ask for 
one from one of our greeters. Again, thank you for being our guest! 

Some of you may be reading this online on Saturday and some may be 
reading this Sunday morning, either way we want you to know that it is our 
plan to have services today weather permitting. We will have people watch-
ing the roads and the parking lot. We will let you know and adjust our ser-
vices accordingly in the case of inclement weather. 
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Bro. Wade and Temple Baptist Church:   

 Thank you all so much for allowing me to share 

with you about the work in the islands.  Your heart for 

missions is so evident.  It was a blessing to meet you 
all and spend some time with you.  I’m at DFW airport 
about to board for the big move!  I’ll send updates your 
way and greatly appreciate the prayers from all of 

you.  Hope to see y’all again in a few years!  

Thank you again!  Love, J.W. 



March 3, 2019 

Announcements 

  

MORNING WORSHIP 10:45 - 12:00  

WELCOME & ANNOUCEMENTS  

“Blessed Be Your Name” 
“Speak, O Lord”  

“Your Great Name 

“What a Beautiful Name” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Near to the Heart of God”  
OFFERTORY  

  

EVENING SERVICE  6:00 PM 

KIDZ CHOIR/PRESCHOOL PRAISE  

TSM/ALPHA SIGMA  

  

  

  
AUDITORIUM REMODEL UPDATE 
 We need some help this week with skirting the stage with ½” plywood 

and building both the permanent and modular steps. If you are able to 
help with this, please contact Bro. Russell Jones or Pastor Wade Allen. 
Please let them know when you are available as well! Thanks! 
 

Once the construction of the stage is complete, we hope to begin paint-
ing the auditorium. We hope to begin painting the week of March 10th.  

 
SIGN UP FOR SPRING SOFTBALL  

Be sure to sign up for the Temple Softball Team.  The form is on a clip-
board in the Welcome Center. Players must be 16 year old or older to 
play.  The fee for each player is $36.  Deadline to sign up is March 10. 
 

OPPORTUNITIES IN THE ALPHA 
MINISTRY 

 The Alpha Bible Study Group has 
given birth to a new group that 
meets on Sunday evenings at 6:00 
PM here at the church. Childcare is 
available for those who may need 
it. We want to invite all Millennials 
to come experience community  
together in an Alpha Bible Study.  

 
 

 

 

 

MARCH 10 



Next Week’s Volunteers 

   

March  4  Ladies Monday Evening Bible Study - 6:30 PM 

March 6  Awana/TSM  6:00 PM 
Bible Study - 6:30 PM 

March 7   Christian Seniors - Noon 

March 10   Daylight Savings Time Begins  

March 12   Ladies Tuesday Morning Bible Study - 10:00 AM 
Mission Rally - First Baptist, Cave Springs  

March 15-16  TSM Lock-in - 8 PM TO 6 AM 

March 18-21  Spring Break 

   

   

   

   

   

Today’s Volunteers 

Upcoming Events 

Greeters Jean Duncan & Maxine Peters 

Children’s Church Kamie Harris 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Stefanie Brown & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Elaine Simpson & Volunteer 

  6:00 PM  Miriam Ketron & Volunteer 

Greeters Peggy Brown &  
Lezlye O’Connor 

Children’s Church Chloe Fulfer 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Joyce White & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Libby Bruce & Jenny Harris 

  6:00 PM  Patricia Poertner & Volutneer 

Deacon of the Month — Lonnie Townzen 

If you know that you will not be available to serve, please 
make arrangements for someone to take your place. 

We are always looking for more individuals to serve  
as volunteers. If you are interested in serving, please 

contact one of the pastors or the church office. 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers 

February 23 Report  

General Fund $4741.00 

World Missions $1092.00 

Youth $25.00 

Loving Choices $36.00 

Attendance  

Bible Study 87 

AM Worship 110 

Wednesday 79 


